
COVID-19 Positive Test 
Bottomline: 
If after a Weekend Service we get notified of a probable or confirmed COVID-19 case from an attendee, 
DreamTeam or Staff Member we will initiate the following steps. 
 
Ask the individual the following questions: 
What are your symptoms? 

- Cough, fever, or shortness of breath? 
Have you been tested for COVID-19? 

- If yes, when do you expect to have results? 
Were you within 6 feet of anyone else for at least 15 minutes? 

- If yes, can you provide a list of those close contacts? 
- If yes, were you and all other close contacts wearing a mask? 

Could you please notify us if you receive COVID-19 test results? 
 
Give the individual our recommendations: 

- Per Ohio Department of Health guidelines, our recommendation would be to self-isolate for 14 
days or until you have a confirmed negative test result. 

- We ask that you do not come back to a CedarCreek facility until you are symptom free for 14 
days. 

- Once you are ready to return, could you please contact us and let us know? 
 
Next Steps: 

- If not in the loop, notify the Campus Pastor 
o Campus Pastor notify the Executive Director of Campuses 

- If applicable, provide a list the close contacts 
- If applicable, work with the Executive Director of Campuses and HR to put together a 

communication strategy for reaching out to the list of close contacts 
 
Proactive Communication 
We recommend the following: 

- Stay home when you are feeling sick. 
- Wear a face covering when going out. 
- Practice social distancing of at least 6 feet from others 
- Wash hands often with water and soap (20 seconds or longer) 
- Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth with unwashed hands or after touching surfaces 
- Cover your mouth with a tissue or sleeve when coughing or sneezing 


